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Re:  Committee of Experts of the Nice Union — Twenty-seventh session

Madam,
Sir,

| have pleasure in sending you herewith a copy of Note C. NCL 144 of today’s date, addressed
to the Minister for Foreign Affairs of your country.

That Note constitutes the invitation to participate in the twenty-seventh session of the Committee
of Experts of the Nice Union, to be held in Geneva, from Monday, May 1 (10 a.m.) to Friday,
May 5, 2017.

The working documents for the session are available on the Electronic Forum at:
www.wipo.int/nef, under projects CE271 and CE272.

Yours sincerely,

% ;%%/
Yo Takagi
Assistant Director General

Enclosure: Note C. NCL 144
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